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PUBLIC HEARING

JULY 9, 1990

President Harry Stokes called the hearing to order at 7:00 PM
with all of Council present except Mrs. Jean Simpson and Mr. Charles
Songer. Also present was Mayor Linn, Mr. Charles Sterner, Mr. John
Lawver, and Chief Gantz.

Dr. Walter Powell gave a presentation to Council on the need to
amend the 1987 and 1989 Community Development Block Grant Budgets in
order to proceed with the projects currently proposed. He submitted
the following proposed budget amendment:

CDBG Fiscal Year 1987

1. Acquisition/Relocation--move $50,045 to this
activity from the previous "Housing Rehabilitation"
to reflect the actual use of the money (to be
applied toward the purchase of 55 Breckenridge
Street and 268 South Washington Street).

2. Handicap Access/Removal of Architectural
Barriers-—-Adams County Library (0l1d Post
Office Building) --$33,362.

CDBG Fiscal Year 1989
1. Acquisition/Relocation--$§48,436.80 (to be used
in assisting in the purchase of 55 Breckenridge
Street and 268 South Washington Street, and in

relocation expenses anticipated)

2. Handicap Access/Removal of Barriers--Adams County
Public Library (0l1d Post Office)--$32,291.20

Citizens in attendance to discuss the reallocation included:

-~ Carol M. Davenport, Executive Director of the YWCA requested a
- donation for the Senior Citizens Program which runs September thru

May. The Borough allocated $8300 last year for this program and
they requested the same for this year. Mrs. Davenport handed out
copies of the budget and program for further review.

Hazel Lawver, a senior citizen who attended the program at the
YWCA spoke on the merits of the YWCA program.

Mr. Powell reported that the 1985 Budget needs reallocated and
that possibly at that time a donation could be made to the YWCA for
the Senior Citizens Program. A Public Hearing will be scheduled for
August concerning the 1985 Budget.

Moved to adjourn at 7:20 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Sara L. Weaver




